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Middleton Tyas Defibrillator 
Project 
 
Donations 
Thank you to everyone who has already sent a 
donation to the Community Heartbeat Trust 
(CHT) towards the cost of a defibrillator for our 
village.   Some concern has been voiced over 
whether the donations are being directed to the 
charity generally or to a specific fund for 
Middleton Tyas.  Please be reassured that any 
money received by the CHT from anyone in this 
village is being allocated specifically to us.  I 
would like to remind residents that, should they 
prefer to make a donation in cash directly to the 
Parish Council for this purpose, it is possible to do 
so in the Village Shop, where cash is being 
collected on our behalf.  The shop also has some 
spare envelopes if you have mislaid the one that 
was included with last month’s Village News.  All 
donations will be added to our final total.  If you 
haven’t already donated, please could I ask that 
you do?  A defibrillator could buy the time that 
ultimately saves someone’s life –it really is that 
important. 
 
Public meeting 
Martin Fagan, National Secretary of the 
Community Heartbeat Trust will be coming here 
on Wednesday 22 June for an open meeting in 
the Memorial Hall at 2.00.  You are very 
welcome to come to that and have all your 
questions and concerns addressed.  
 
Once we are in a position to install the equipment, 
there will be the opportunity to have some 
community awareness training for everyone who 
wishes to come.  This will comprise a two-hour 
session run by the CHT, covering the issues 
surrounding the treatment of a patient in the 
community.  The informal session is specifically 
designed for rural communities to answer 
questions, give basic instruction and help 
potential rescuers feel confident about using the 
equipment. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Village Emergency Telephone System (VETS) 
Additionally, it is the intention of the Parish 
Council to work with the CHT to set up a Village 
Emergency Telephone System, or VETS.  A third 
of all 999 calls are from lone rescuers and getting 
help to them quickly is important.  VETS is a 
community-run system, and enables up to 10 
residents to assist pending the arrival of the 
emergency services.  After calling 999, a rescuer 
will call a unique telephone number to call our 
VETS helpers.  Ten telephones of the volunteer 
VETS will ring simultaneously.  The first one to 
respond will collect and bring the defibrillator to 
the patient and assist in CPR*.  We will be looking 
for volunteers to become VETS in future months.   
 
*Cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) is a 
lifesaving technique useful in many emergencies 
where someone's breathing or heartbeat has 
stopped. 

 
More information on this important project will be 
included in next month’s Village News. 
Councillor Josephine Collis 

- 
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MIDDLETON TYAS VILLAGE SHOP NEWS 
Tel: 377198   Open  Monday to Friday 8.00 – 2.00,  Friday 5.00 – 7.00, Saturday 8.30 – 1.00 

 

 
MIDDLETON TYAS POST OFFICE 
Telephone: 339111 
 
Opening hours:  8.30 – 1.30, Mondays, 
Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays 
 
 

 

After a great response to our trial 
run at opening on Friday evenings, 
we are happy to say that we have 
decided to make it permanent.  
Thank you everyone who has 
supported these new hours - but 
don't forget to keep coming to make 
it worth opening! 
 
Customers on a Friday night can’t get 
enough of our ready meals. Here’s the 
latest addition to the range: 
 

LANCASHIRE HOTPOT 
£3.18 for a 400g helping 

 
Just in case you haven’t tried them yet, 
here’s the rest of the current  
menu: 

IRISH STEW 
CHILLI CON CARNE 
DORSET SAUSAGE BAKE 
BEEF STEW AND DUMPLINGS 
BEEF AND ALE PIE 
CAULIFLOWER CHEESE 
 

And A SPECIAL OFFER to go with 
that………. 

ISLA NEGRA 
ROSE OR MERLOT 
Just £5.99 a bottle 

 

Wanted: anyone with any temporary 
freezer space! We need to defrost our 

large chest freezer at the back of the shop 
and so need to know of anyone with any 

freezer space, however small, so that we can 
transfer stock before doing it.  If you can help, 
I would be grateful if you could leave your 
name and phone number at the shop, or call 
Helen there (01325 377198) or at home 
(377434). Thanks! 

 

Carrick’s Fish cakes are another 
great favourite.  Have you tried their 
new addition to the range? 
 

SMOKED HADDOCK AND 
MOZZARELLA 

£1.50 each 
 
We also have in stock: 
SALMON , SWEET POTATO AND 
CORIANDER   £1.22 
CRAB AND LOBSTER  £1.75 
SEA BASS, GINGER AND LIME 
     £1.62 
SMOKED HADDOCK AND SPRING 
ONION    £1.22 
SALMON AND BROCCOLI  
     £1.22 
 

It’s time for picnics and parties! 
Take all the stress out of party or picnic 
food for as many people as you like with 
Taylor’s range of pies and quiches. 
 
We can do pies in any size from tiny 
bridge pies to 4lb, in delicious flavours of 
pork, pork and apple, pork and cranberry 
or pork and black pudding.  A whole 
selection of quiches to feed two or a 
dozen. Just give us a ring to discuss what 
you would like and when.  We need orders 
by Wednesday for Thursday delivery or 
Friday for delivery the following Monday.  
 
-------- 
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News from the parish council 
PC John Wilbor 
John, who has been our Community Police 
Officer for eight years, advised that he will be 
retiring from the force in July. He will be 
succeeded by PC Mark Wood who may be 
contacted by email at 
mark.wood@northyorkshire.pnn.uk 
 
95 ALIVE 
The Parish Council had a wide-ranging 
discussion about the continuing problem of 
speeding in the village and the new system for 
residents to report speeding incidents. Under the 
new system, there is a form for residents to 
submit to the police when they see speeding 
incidents – the form can be obtained from the 
Parish Clerk or  
North Yorkshire Police, Traffic Bureau, PO 
Box 808, YO31 6DG 
 
or e-mail 
speedconcerns@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk  
 
Little White Bus Little White Bus - we need 
your feedback 
As mentioned in last month’s Village News, we 
are looking to collect information from residents in 
order to establish the feasibility of providing a 
‘Little White Bus’ for this area. Our comments 
have to be collated and submitted by the end of 
June, so we are asking for answers to the 
following questions and receiving any comments 
you might have on the possibility of the provision 
of this service. 
 

 Would you use such a service from this 
village? 

 Would you or other residents within your village 
use a bus service? If so, how frequently? 

 Where would you like to visit?  Darlington?  
Richmond?  Anywhere else? 

 Do you know someone who could volunteer 
either as a driver or to support the 
administration of such a scheme? 

 
Please respond to us on clerk.mtyas@live.co.uk by 
June 15th enabling us to prepare a summary for 
the scheme providers. 
 
North Yorkshire Craft Day 
Plans are still progressing for a Craft Day to 
showcase and promote local crafts and 
businesses, as well as voluntary organisations in 

the area. Chloe Lewis at RDC would love to have 
any ideas you may have to help make this a 
successful project. Contact her by end of May, or 
as soon as possible, for further information on 
01748 901038 or email: 
chloe.lewis@richmondshire.gov.uk 
 
Parish Councillors 
On 12 May we had the Annual Meeting of the 
Parish Council and the following officers were 
elected. 
Chairman     Bob Davies 
Vice Chairman    Martin Bartle 
Responsible Financial Officer   Christine Jones  
 
We have two vacancies on the Parish Council at 
the moment. If you would like to find out more 
please give Christine Jones a call on 377062 or 
talk to one of the existing councillors. Christine is 
the Parish Clerk and she can tell you what is 
involved. 
 

Moulton matters 
Moulton Plant Sale 
The Plant Sale held on 7 May was well attended 
and we are grateful for all the donations of plants, 
produce and garden paraphernalia.  Thanks to all 
who helped before the day, on the day and to 
pack up afterwards.  At the time of going to press 
we have raised the wonderful sum of £1200 from 
the day itself and subsequent sales in the bus 
shelter where we have received even more 
donations of tomato and strawberry plants.  The 
proceeds will be divided between the Moulton 
Village Association and St Andrew’s Church.  
 
If you enjoyed this year’s show, put the date for 
next year’s in your diary now – Saturday 6 May 
2017. 
 
Facebook 
You can now follow us on Facebook at “Moulton 
Village Community” and see pictures of our 
fabulous Plant Sale. 
  
Books in the Bus Shelter 
The sale of books, CDs and videos in the bus 
shelter during May raised £27.65.  Thanks to all 
who have supported the village.  Good quality 
fiction books are always welcome.  Please leave 
them in the bus shelter.  All proceeds will go 
towards Moulton Village Association funds. 
 
 
 

mailto:mark.wood@northyorkshire.pnn.uk
mailto:clerk.mtyas@live.co.uk
mailto:chloe.lewis@richmondshire.gov.uk
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Best Kept Village Competition 
The competition will be judged during the first two 
weeks of July.  Everyone in the village makes a 
terrific effort to keep verges, beds and baskets in 
tip top condition.  Good luck in keeping them in 
good shape.  The bus shelter and notice boards 
will be repainted together with the paper box.   
 
Church Cleaning: 
Thanks to all who have volunteered to clean St 
Andrew’s. 
June: Jo Spence  
July: Mr and Mrs Whitehead 
 

Best Kept Village Competition  
Middleton Tyas and Moulton will both be entering, 
as usual, so here are some tips as to what the 
judges will be looking for: 
 

 Public areas of grass are cut and well-
maintained. 

 Verges and other areas of grass outside 
people’s houses are neat and cared for 

 There are no weeds on roadsides, cracks in 
the pavement, between walls and 
pavements etc 

 Hedges are tidy and well-maintained and 
garden walls and fences are tidy 

 There is no evidence of litter 
 No evidence of out-of-date notices on 

notice boards or telegraph poles  
 Gardens are colourful and well-tended 
 Evidence of people having gone the extra 

mile to make their community look 
attractive, so lots of pots, tubs and hanging 
baskets full of flowers 

 Evidence of special village features, eg 
fountains, wells, statues, being well-cared 
for and, if appropriate, decorated for the 
summer. 

 
We’ve got until the first two weeks in July to come 
up to the mark! 
 

Neighbourhood Watch 
There has been a recent instance in Barton of 
somebody coming to the door, offering to tarmac 
drives, claiming to be associated with the A1 
upgrade.  Don’t believe anybody claiming to be 
associated with A! contractors in any way at all. 
 
 
 

How a spring clean could save your 
life 
North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue urge you to 
clear clutter that may be blocking possible escape 
routes in the event of a fire and make sure that 
family, guests and loved ones know how to get 
out, stay out and call 999 in the event of a fire. 
 
Working smoke alarms are regularly the heroes in 
a fire, giving people the warning they need in time 
for people to get out.  But blocked exits, locked 
doors or unfamiliar surroundings can shave vital 
seconds off your possible escape time.  As little 
as two or three breaths of toxic smoke can leave 
you unconscious so every second counts. 
 

 Think about how you would get out in the 
event of a fire.  Making an escape plan 
and practising it will help to ensure that 
everyone can get out, stay out and call 
999. 

 Have an ‘escape champ’.  Nominate 
someone in your household, perhaps a 
child, to be the ‘escape champ’.  Role-
playing escape routes often and giving 
children the responsibility to keep escape 
routes clear makes fire safety more 
engaging and fun. 

 Fit at least one fire alarm at every level of 
your home so smoke can reach an alarm 
more quickly, giving you more warning 
time.    

 Check your smoke alarms monthly.  
Smoke alarms that don’t work won’t save 
your life! 

 Clear your escape routes so you can 
make a speedy exit. 

 Keep your door and window keys in a 
known and accessible place.  Make sure 
everyone knows where they are and can 
reach them easily. 

 
 

Help for Heroes Cake Stall 
A big THANK YOU to Middleton Tyas 
Memorial Hall Committee for allowing me 
to use the hall for the H4H cake stall last 
month.  And, of course, thank you to 
everybody who came to buy or helped in 
any way at all.  We made £155 for the 
charity.  
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Middleton Tyas C of E Primary School 
Summer Fair 

    Saturday, 11
th

 June 

  11am – 2pm 

   Free Entry – Everyone Welcome 

Come & Celebrate the Queen’s Birthday with 

us!  
 

Cream Tea’s   Cake Stall  Chocolate Tombola 
Ice Cream van  BBQ  Plant Stall 
Hook a Duck   Bag a Bottle Uniform Stall 
Tape a Teacher Treasure Hunt Angry Tin Can Alley 
Water Fight   Tattoo’s  Maypole Dancing 
Books/DVD’s   Balloons  Sweetie Stall 
Raffle    Coconut Shy Lego Competition 
Car boot   Guess the Baby Zebra Digger 
Pony Patting  Nail Painting Rock/Crystal Shop 
Gymnastics   Tug of War  Fire & Police  

 Make a Miniature Garden 
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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 
Come and Celebrate The 

Queen’s 90th Birthday 
 

Saturday 11 June 
3.00 – 5.00 

 

 

 
 We can’t let this amazing occasion pass 
without a party!  Come and join us for a 
picnic on The Green.   
 
We’ll put out some tables and chairs for 
the oldies but you do the rest.  Bring your 
own picnic, drinks, glasses, folding chairs, 
picnic rugs etc. We won’t be having a 
marquee this time but if we need to, we 
will just transfer the picnic to the Memorial 
Hall. 
 
It will all be very informal, though there’s 
nothing to stop you dressing up if you 
want to, just for FUN.  There will be a 
special cake for the occasion which 
everyone is invited to share. 
 
During the party tickets will be sold for a 
raffle, the proceeds of which will go 
towards the Defibrillator for our 
community.  Even if you can’t come to the 
party, do please stop by and buy a raffle 
ticket.  The raffle prize is a celebratory 
cake and a bottle of wine very kindly made 
and donated by Mary Parvin. 
 
Even if you can only come for an hour, do 
come and join us in giving a whole-
hearted three cheers to Her Majesty.  (4 
o’clock would be the best time to catch 
that!).  Children are very welcome but they 
have to have mums and dads with them.  
The insurance just gets too complicated 
otherwise. 
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The Middleton Tyas History 
Society 
This month’s meeting will be on Thursday 
2 June at 7.30 at Susan and Norman 
Mahaffy’s house, Rowangarth, Smith 
Gutter Lane. 

 
 

Do you want to be 
involved in the 
community? 

 
The Village Hall Management 
Committee has a vacancy for the role 
of Secretary. 

 

Can you help? 

 
Please contact the following for more 

information 
 

Dorothy Logan at the Post Office 
Ken Etherington - 377605 
 

 

DRU YOGA CLASS 
 

I have found a new venue for my yoga 
class and it would be lovely to see you 

there! 
The classes begin Monday 13 June 6-
7.00pm at Skeeby Jubilee Village Hall, 

Skeeby DL10 5DY. 
 

There will be a 6 week 'term' with a 
break over August. I will also have a 
pre-payment scheme as I had for the 

Moulton class. 
 

I hope you will be able to join me.  If 
you are interested in coming for the 

first time or have been before, please 
let me know by contacting me on 
07872 527212 or e-mailing me on 

jomorganyoga.gmail.com. 

 

Beautify by Emily Rose 
 

GET READY FOR 

SUMMER 
A special offer for Village News 

readers 
 

GEL HANDS AND TOES 

£25 
A saving of £5 on the normal price 

 

Long-lasting, high shine, chip-

resistant nail polish which dries 

instantly. 

All in the comfort of your own home. 

 

Call Emily on 07753356731 to book 

an appointment or 

to talk about other beauty treatments 

available 
 

 

Claiming dates 
June 
Thursday 9 June 7.00 Parish Council 
meeting 
Saturday 11 June 11.00 – 2.00 School 
Fair 
Saturday 11 June 3.00 – 5.00 The 
Queen’s 90th Birthday Party on The Green 
Sunday 12 June The Queen’s 90th 
Birthday Party – Moulton 
Wednesday 16 June ‘We Can Dance’ 
Ascot Ladies’ Day, Crathorne Hall 
Wednesday 16 June ‘These Crazy, Hazy, 
Lazy days of Summer, Middleton Lodge, 
11.30 for 12.30 lunch.  
Sunday 19 June 7.30 Music for a 
Midsummer Evening, Georgian Theatre 
Wednesday 22 June 2.00 Open Meeting 
about the Community Defibrillator 
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MUSIC FOR A MIDSUMMER EVENING 
 

WITH GRAEME DANBY, VALERIE REID, SARAH FOX, 
AUSTIN GUNN AND ANTHONY KRAUS. 

 

GEORGIAN THEATRE ROYAL, RICHMOND  

Sunday 19 June at 7.30 
 

Celebrate summer with an evening of song featuring talented soloists from the Royal Opera 
House, Covent Garden, English National Opera and Opera North. 
 
Graeme Danby, (bass and compere), Valerie Reid, (mezzo soprano), Sarah Fox, (soprano) 
and Austin Gunn, (tenor), accompanied by Anthony Kraus, will be performing a wonderful 
evening of music – from Lehrer to Lehar, Puccini to Flanders & Swann and everything in 
between.  The concert is being held in aid of “We Can Dance”, (registered Charity Number 
1136698), supporting music and dance projects for children and young people with Special 
Educational Needs in North Yorkshire, Cleveland and County Durham.  
Tickets £20 - £7 from the Georgian Theatre Box Office – Tel 01748 825252 
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Middleton Lodge and The Coach House  

Upcoming Events…. 
 

 

‘Jodie’s Fit Formula’ 

Summer outdoor fitness classes running 

for 6 weeks starting May 30th.  

The one hour sessions are on Mondays 

and Wednesdays at 6.30am, 9.30am & 

2pm  

£7.50 per class 

 

Father’s Day at The Coach House 

Sunday 19th June 

Make the most of this Father’s Day, by 

treating your wonderful dad to a 

delicious Sunday lunch at The Coach 

House, make the day extra 

memorable by booking a clay 

shooting experience before lunch 

Clay Shooting £25pp, Sunday lunch 

served between 12noon & 4pm 

 

‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’  

Thursday 30th June at 7.45pm 

Outdoor theatre by Illyria, all set under 

the moonlight and 

stars on our Georgian country estate  

£16 for adults, £12 for children under 13 

years or £48 for a family of four  

 

Dotty The Dragon’ Children’s Open Air 

Theatre 

Wednesday 17th August 3pm 

Blunderbus is proud to present this 

enchanting fairytale adventure 

£8.50pp or £30 for a family of four 

(children under 12 months free of 

charge) 

 

 

 

 

 

Coach House Outdoor Cinema 

4 August The Darjeeling Limited 

5 August American Werewolf in 

London 

12 August Labyrinth 

18 August Ferris Buellers’s Day Off 

19 August ET 

25 August Pride and Prejudice 

26 August Moulin Rouge 

1 September  Sense and Sensibility 

2 September (you decide – 

suggestions welcome.) 

 

 ‘The Coach House Vouchers 

Treat someone with an unforgettable 

experience at our Georgian country 

estate, dinner and night away at The 

Coach House, a champagne 

afternoon tea, a relaxing facial or 

massage in The Treatment Rooms or 

take part in a traditional shooting day 

Please call our reception team for 

further information 

 

 

Please see full details of all our events 

at www.middletonlodge.co.uk/offers-

and-events/ 

01325 377977 E: 

info@middletonlodge.co.uk 
 



MUTTONFEST 
JUNE 11th 2016

Tickets available 
in advance

£10pp 
Children under 16 1/2 price 

Price includes a  
BBQ Lunch

SOFT RUSH FROM 10.15 IN THE BAR AREA!

PU17611

MIDDLETON TYAS | RICHMOND | NORTH YORKSHIRE | DL10 6QX |  
TEL: 01325 377 271 | WWW.SHOULDEROFMUTTONMIDDLETONTYAS.CO.UK

All proceeds are being split between 
‘We Can Dance’  Children Cancer Charity 

and Ball Boy Cancer Charity

8.40 - 10.00 Rhubarb Red
7.40 - 8.20 1Two3Four

6.45 - 7.25 RiffLover
5.50 - 6.30 Hotwire
4.55 - 5.35 So What

4.00 - 4.40 Heart Shaped Rebellion
3.15 - 3.45 YP Nation

2.30 - 3.00 Olivia Kate Smith

1.45 - 2.15 Grace Gibson

APPEARING LIVE HERE AT 
THE SHOULDER OF MUTTON
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ADR 

PAINTING 
 

MIDDLETON TYAS 
 
 

FOR ALL YOUR 
INTERIOR AND 

EXTERIOR 
DECORATING 

 

CALL ANDY 
REED FOR A 

COMPETITIVE 
ESTIMATE 

 

Tel: 01748 811982 
Mobile: 07971 070808 

 
 
 

Editor’s corner 
The next issue will be a joint July/August 
one.  If you have any copy relating to 
either of the two months, please would 
you make sure I have it by 20 June at 2 
The Green, telephone 377311 or email me 
on dianahthomas@gmail.com.  Happy 
holidays! 
 
 
 

Church News 
Charlie’s thoughts…(from paw to pen on 
behalf of the Vicar) 
The summer months are nearly upon us. This 
means that when Jenni, aka the biscuit-buyer 
goes away, I get some peace and quiet and go to 
see my friends who look after me and make a 
fuss of me, and generally treat me in the manner 
that I should be. 

 
The biscuit-buyer witters on a lot about how we 
should respect the ebb and flow of the year. Much 
of our time, she says, is pressured – the sands of 
time run through our hands far too quickly for us 
to grasp. And so she sees the summer as a 
precious time of year: a part of the year when 
time seems to become slightly more generous to 
us. 
 
One of the best things about the summer months 
is the opportunity to take time out. Many people 
take an annual holiday, where they have the 
opportunity to re-capture some time: time with 
family or friends, or a precious few hours to catch 
up with a novel or some sleep. 
 
The word holiday, takes its meaning from exactly 
what it says: ‘holy day’. In 14th century England, 
these ‘holy days’ were taken at times of religious 
festival. They were meant to be times to sit back 
and reflect on God and life. And I rather like the 
following Irish saying – it presents a challenge to 
us all. 
 
Take time to work – it is the price of success.                                                                                                     
Take time to think – it is the source of power.                                                                                                                                         
Take time to play – it is the secret of perpetual 
youth.                                                                                                
Take time to read – it is the foundation of wisdom.                                                                                                   
Take time to be friendly – it is the road to 
happiness.                                                                                             
Take time to dream – it is hitching your wagon to 
a star.                                                                                          
Take time to love and be loved – it is the privilege 
of God.                                                                                     
Take time to look around – the day is too short to 
be selfish.                                                                                  
Take time to laugh – it is the music of the soul. 
Charlie 
 
St Michael’s Majors 
There will be no tea in June due to the Church 
Event at Middleton Lodge on the 16 June and the 
referendum voting day on 23June.   Instead we 
will bring forward the tea in July to Thursday 7July 
and then have our outing in August.  The date for 

mailto:dianahthomas@gmail.com
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that will be  Thursday 18 August and there will be 
more details of both these in the July/August 
issue of the Village News. 
 

        St Michael and All Angels        

Sunday 5 June 9.30am 
 

Please join us for a 
 

PETS’  SERVICE 
 

Come along with your pets, or a picture  

     of your pets and help us to celebrate 

them and all other animals. 
 

There will also be a baptism in this service. 

We will be outside if fine... 

 bring a rug or picnic chair.   

Refreshments afterwards 

St. Michael and All Angels       

 

 
 

 

      You are warmly invited to join us on 

Sunday, July 3rd at 4pm for 
 

SONGS OF PRAISE 
Let's celebrate the summer months, 

and also Her Majesty the Queen 

Elizabeth's 

ninetieth birthday. 
 

If you have any appropriate favourite 

hymns,  

readings or songs then let us know, 

and we'll try to fit them in! 
 

Ring Liz on 01325 377867 

Email elizabeth.croft213@btinternet.com 

Or write down on a bit of paper and stick  

through my letterbox! 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Church 

invite you to 

 

“These Crazy, Hazy, Lazy 

Days of Summer” 

 

A flower demonstration by 

Robert Forbes 

From Ripon 

 

At The Coach House 

Middleton Lodge, Middleton Tyas 

 

On Thursday 16 June 

At 11.30 for coffee, Lunch with a glass of 

wine at 12.30 

Followed by a flower demonstration 

 

Tickets £28 available from 

 

Middleton Tyas Post Office 

Diana 377641 

Pauline 377137 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:elizabeth.croft213@btinternet.com
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CHURCH SERVICES – JUNE  

Sunday 5. June 2nd. Sunday after Trinity Middleton Tyas 

9.30 am.  Pet Service- A service for all, with pets! The service 
will be outdoors if fine, indoors if wet. Everybody welcome. 
There will also be a baptism within this service. 

Rev. J. Lane 

Sidesmen Mrs. S. Mahaffy Mrs. S. Baxter 

Readers and readings TBA 

 

Sunday 12. June 3rd Sunday after Trinity Middleton Tyas 

9.30 Morning Prayer BCP   Mrs.E.Croft 

Sidesmen Mrs. M. Sheridan Mrs. J. Nimmins 

Reader Mr. S. Hill  

Readings I Kings 21 1b-21a          P 811 Luke 7, 36 – 8, 3          P 817 

 

Sunday 12. June 3rd. Sunday after Trinity Moulton 

6.00  Holy Communion BCP  Rev J Lane 

Readings Galatians 2, 15-21     P816 Luke 7, 36- 8, 3            P 817 

 

Sunday 19 June 4th. Sunday after Trinity Middleton Tyas 

9.30 Holy Communion CW(T) Revd. Canon Beverley Mason, 
Archdeacon 

Sidesmen Mr. S. Hill Mrs. M. Hill 

Reader Mrs. S. Vaux  

Readings Galatians 3, 23-29       P 824 Luke 8, 26-39               P824 

 

Sunday 26. June 5th. Sunday after Trinity Middleton Tyas 

9.30 Morning Prayer CW  Mr. M. Idale 

Sidesmen Mrs. S. Vaux Mrs. M. Parker 

Reader Mr. A. Hindhaugh  

Readings 2 Kings, 2,1-2, 6-14          P 826 Luke 9, 51-62                P 830 

 
All readings are as detailed in the Revised Common Lectionary unless otherwise shown. 
If anyone needs the services of a priest, please contact Rev. J. Lane on 01325 377918 or e-mail 
jennilane2013@btinternet.com 
 
Cleaning Rota: 
w/b 6 June  Mrs Whittle and Mrs Aitken 
w/b 13 and 20 June Mrs Parker and Mrs Thomas 
w/b 27 June  Mrs Stead and Mrs Wood 
 
Flower Rota: As there are no names on the rota for June, please could you ring Sara on 377228 if you 

could help for this month.---- 

mailto:jennilane2013@btinternet.com



